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March 16,1994
ML-94-011

Docket No. 70-1100
License No. SNM-1067

Mr. Robert C. Pierson, Chief
Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissic,n
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Completion of MC&A Assessment |
I

Reference: (A) Letter, J. F. Conant (CE) to R. C. Pierson (NRC), dated
December 22,1993

(B) Letter, R. C. Pierson (NRC) to R. E. Sheeran (CE), dated
January 13, 1994

Dear Mr. Pierson:

In Reference (A) Combustion Engineering requested that the completion date for assessment
and evaluation of our MC&A system be extended to March 15, 1994. Your letter of ;

January 13,1994, (Reference B) provided authorization for the extended completion date. It '

also was requested that we notify you in writing upon completion of the assessment. We are j

pleased to acknowledge that the subject assessment and final reporting has been completed. I
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this topic, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (203) 285-5002.

!

Very truly yours, i

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.
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ohn F. Conant
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xc: R. Milstein (NRC)
S. Soong (NRC) i

J. Noggle (NRC - Region I) j
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